
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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OCTOBER 2021

THE GABLES

AUTUMN FUN!
Our little lambs have loved taking part in some new sensory 
experiences at nursery including bubble babies, ‘a day on the moon’, 
and a sensory forest school day with bug jelly and a bush tucker trail 
(no real life insects were harmed in the making!). The little lambs went 
for a walk to see the Alpaca’s! they were called Star, Diego and 
Dudley, it was very funny when one of them sneezed – it made all the 
ladies jump! 

The little Farmers have enjoyed exploring their new investigation 
area, looking at the different senses and exploring and identifying new 
objects. The little Farmers have been exploring our new season 
‘Autumn’, they have enjoyed creating their own glittery pine cone 
garlands, leaf rubbing, creating their own bark bugs and making sun 
catchers from different flower petals in our nursery garden (which you 
can see on our windows!)

In November we will be starting weekly forest school trips and 
learning our local community.

Dates for the Diary:
 Week Commencing 11th October

Tickets will go on sale for our
‘Trick or Treat’ Halloween Hamper

Week Commencing Monday 18th October
Join in with our Nursery Pumpkin Patch Competition 

More information to follow!
Week Commencing Monday 25th October

Halloween Sweets and Treats Stall!
Friday 29th October

Halloween Monster Mash! 
A day of party fun! – come dressed spooktacular!

PARENT NOTICE
 We would like to thank parents/carers for your kind 

donations towards our Autumn Harvest Hamper and also 
for your donations to our nursery home cornes


